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To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Interconnector
Date: 15 December 2021 13:56:18
Dear Mr Kwarteng

I am writing once again to ask that you do not grant permission for this project.

I have set out my objections in previous emails, however yet another troubling donation
has come to light recently. It seems that Aquind has tried to buy favour by donating to the
upgrade of a local play park in Waterlooville - given that the cable would run through the
town I cannot help but think there is an ulterior motive. I find their actions suspicious in

many ways and I ask you once again not to approve this project.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Thomas





